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No Guts, No Glory
Now available in paperback, this fourth book in the
action-packed Guts & Glory series takes readers
through the exciting and fascinating history of the
American Revolution. Perfect for history buffs,
reluctant readers, and fans of Hamilton! From George
Washington crossing the icy Delaware, to Molly
Pitcher fearlessly firing her cannon, the people of the
American Revolution were some of the bravest and
most inspiring of all time. Jump into a riot in the
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streets of Boston, join the Culper Spy Ring as they
steal secrets in the dead of night, and watch the
signing of the Declaration of Independence in this
accessible, illustrated guide to the birth of the United
States. History buff and popular blogger Ben
Thompson's extensive research and irresistible
storytelling make history come alive in this fourth
book in the unforgettable Guts & Glory series.

Guts & Glory
History comes alive for kids like no textbook can in
this epic account of the time of the Vikings that's
perfect for history buffs and reluctant readers!
Contains awesome illustrations! From battle-axewielding tribes plundering the greatest cities of
Europe to powerful kings and queens ruling their
dominions with iron fists, the Vikings were some of
the most feared and fearless figures in European
history. Find the bravest heroes, the most menacing
villains, and unbelievably awesome facts and myths
inside this action-packed overview that will amaze
kids with tales of a people so incredibleit's hard to
believe they were real. History buff and popular
blogger Ben Thompson's lively storytelling style
brings the Vikings back to life in this second book in
the exhilarating Guts & Glory series!

No Guts, No Glory
Devastating surprise attacks, epic victories,
unstoppable armies, and tough-as-nails men and
women from the greatest war in human history. From
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massive aerial battles that clouded the skies with
planes to deathly secret operations deep behind
enemy lines, the events of World War II are some of
the most awe-inspiring of all time. Discover legendary
commanders, tremendous fights, elite soldiers, and
courageous individuals whose deeds truly made the
difference in this jaw-dropping guide to the biggest
war the world has ever seen. History buff and popular
blogger Ben Thompson's extensive research and
irresistible storytelling put readers right in the middle
of the action in this unforgettable installment in the
Guts & Glory series!

No Guts, No Heart, No Glory
Surprisingly, our gut is the source of many seemingly
unrelated physical and mental disorders that afflict
millions of Americans. This book shows how important
it is to understand the role the gut plays in health
which goes far beyond digestion.

No Guts, No Glory
"A woman from a small town in Kansas describes her
triumphs and setbacks as she achieves both personal
happiness and widely recognized success as a selfmade millionaire in a home-based network marketing
business"--Provided by publisher.

No Guts, No Glory
Surprisingly, our gut is the source of many seemingly
unrelated physical and mental disorders that afflict
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millions of Americans. This book shows how important
it is to understand the role the gut plays in health
which goes far beyond digestion.

Restoring Your Digestive Health
This breakthrough book details Rubin's remarkable
and successful battle with Crohn's disease by using
his new, self-designed Guts and Glory Program, a
revolutionary new diet and health regime.

The Original Green
Become the Dad Your Kids Need The rewards of being
a brave dad are great. But no guts, no glory. First you
have to be willing to follow God's job description for
dads as given in the Bible. In Brave Dad you'll receive
guidance on the starting point of being a godly
dad—loving your wife how to raise children who
desire to follow God ways to lovingly discipline kids
and encourage obedience traps to avoid in the course
of parenting the power of a dad's example to shape
children for life When you commit yourself to being a
brave dad, God will help you every step of the way.
There is no surer path to a lifetime of family
blessings!

No Guts, No Heart, No Glory
A Confederate soldier confronts the horror of battle
and the power of grace in this “poignant, haunting,
and important” novel of the Civil War (The
Tennessean, Nashville). A New York Times Notable
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Book and Winner of the William Boyd Award for Best
Military Novel In November 1864, Gen. John Bell
Hood’s Army of Tennessee prepares to launch an
assault on Union forces near Franklin, Tennessee.
Dirty, exhausted, and hungry, the Confederate
soldiers form a line of battle across an open field.
Among them stands Pvt. Bushrod Carter, a twenty-sixyear-old rifleman from Cumberland, Mississippi.
Against all odds, Bushrod has survived three years of
war unscathed—but his luck is about to run out.
Wounded in the battle, Bushrod is taken to a
makeshift hospital on a nearby plantation. There, he
falls under the care of Anna Hereford, who bears her
own scars from years of relentless bloodshed and
tragedy. In the grisly aftermath of one of the
Confederate army’s most disastrous campaigns, Anna
and Bushrod seek salvation and understanding in
each other. Their fragile bond carries with it the hope
of a life beyond the war, and the risk of a pain too
devastating to endure. Written with profound
empathy and meticulous attention to historical detail,
The Black Flower brilliantly portrays the staggering
human toll of America’s bloodiest conflict. In his
award-winning debut novel, “Howard Bahr casts a tale
of war as powerful as any you’ll ever find” (Southern
Living).

The Book of Neophyte
Day Writing Journals the Blank Lined Notebook Writing
Journal is ideal Gifts who Love day to day writing
Notebooks and Capture Thoughts, Or for everyone
who wish to surprise their favorite relative on holidays
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or all year long, but have no time. Family life Journals
provide gift ideas for your relatives or loved ones and
lets you make your holiday as a memorable one.
Creative Taking Notes Journal Explore Your Inner
Gratitude Journaling Perfect Gifts for your Relative on
your Favorite Holiday, Father's Day, Mother's Day,
Christmas, Birthday, Graduate, Education, School,
Special Occasion and Everyday A Memorable and
Thoughtful Funny Design on the Cover 104 pages
Blank Lined Paper Measures 6" x 9" with Softcover
Book Binding Black And White Interior Journal
Notebook for Women Men Kids Boys Girls Family
Childhood, Youth, Coming Of Age, Death, Loss, Grief,
Depression, Family Life, Self Help, Friendship, Love,
Marriage, Anniversary, Pregnancy, Spiritual, Travel,
Voyage, School, College, University, Career,
Workplace, Working, Office, Divorce, Marriage,
Parenting, Parent And Children, Dating, Relationships,
Singlehood, Single Women, Sister, Wedding, Mom,
Dad, Grandpa, Grandma, Brother, Aunt, Daughter,
Son, Uncle, Cousin Day Writing Journals provides you
year round unique Motivation and Everyday
Inspiration Journals, Diaries, Coloring books, Planners,
Picture Books, Sketchbooks, Children Activity Books,
Comic, Music and Notebooks that are perfect gifts or
your own writings. Get creative with us Capture Your
Thoughts in This Reflective Writing Notebook that
makes your day as a memorable one! Get your copy
today ”

Entrepreneurship, 2nd Edition
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All Guts and No Glory
An authoritative guide to the action-packed film genre
With 24 incisive, cutting-edge contributions from
esteemed scholars and critics, A Companion to the
Action Filmprovides an authoritative and in-depth
guide to this internationally popular and wide-ranging
genre. As the first major anthology on the action film
in more than a decade, the volume offers insights into
the genre’s historical development, explores its
production techniques and visual poetics, and
provides reflections on the numerous social, cultural,
and political issues it has and continues to embody. A
Companion to the Action Film offers original research
and critical analysis that examines the iconic
characteristics of the genre, its visual aesthetics, and
its narrative traits; considers the impact of major
directors and stars on the genre’s evolution; puts the
action film in dialogue with various technologies and
other forms of media such as graphic novels and
television; and maps out new avenues of critical study
for the future. This important resource: Offers a
definitive guide to the action film Contains insightful
contributions from a wide range of international film
experts and scholars Reviews the evolution of the
genre from the silent era to today’s age of digital
blockbusters Offers nuanced commentary and
analysis of socio-cultural issues such as race,
nationality, and gender in action films Written for
scholars, teachers and students in film studies, film
theory, film history, genre studies, and popular
culture, A Companion to the Action Film is an
essential guide to one of international cinema’s most
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important, popular, and influential genres.

The Black Flower
No Guts, No Heart, No Glory is based on interviews
with female Muslim boxers, and young Pakistani
Muslim women from Bradford. Our cast of five shaped
the play based on their experiences, their insight, and
what we all wanted to say. No Guts, No Heart, No
Glory is a chance for young women to represent
themselves, to dance, to box, to swear, to get angry,
to enjoy it, to be champions. No Guts, No Heart, No
Glory won The Scotsman Fringe First Award and was
shortlisted for the Amnesty International Freedom of
Expression Award at the Edinburgh Fringe in 2014.

A Companion to the Action Film
Tremendous battles, dangerous operations, fearless
spies, and legendary heroes from America's deadliest
conflict! From courageous cavalry rides deep into
enemy territory to harrowing covert missions
undertaken by spies and soldiers, the events of the
American Civil War were filled with daring figures and
amazing feats. This exhilarating overview covers the
biggest battles as well as captivating lesser-known
moments to entertain kids with unbelievable (and
totally true) tales of one of America's most fascinating
conflicts. History buff, Civil War reenactor, and
popular blogger Ben Thompson uses his extensive
knowledge and vivid storytelling style to bring the
Civil War to life in this first book in a thrilling new
series featuring incredible people, events, and
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civilizations. Get ready to learn just how awesome
history can be!

Rodeo
No Guts, No Glory!
The author has sought in this book to analyse the
strengths and weaknesses of European Union foreign
policy making. His main conclusions are that the the
Union policy making machinery needs to be
considerably strengthened to face up to the increased
challenges of today. The reliance on a consensus in
foreign policy making will no longer suffice and that
more majority voting will become essential. Moreover
policy making will increasingly need to rely on
principle which will be the best way to arrive at a
common approach given the divided nature of the
interests and historical backgrounds of the member
states of the Union. Finally while soft power and
engagement have constituted the main thrust of
European policy, this will no longer suffice in a world
in which we are seeing the emergence of powerful
autocracies and military threats. This will increase the
need for more hard power and the consolidation of
European military forces which will strengthen our
military alliances.

The Four Pillars of Investing
Like so many of us, twenty-four year old Michael is
tired of his monotonous existence. Then one morning
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he awakens in an abandoned alleyway; covered in
blood and completely naked. After a narrow escape
from authorities he is captured and imprisoned by a
mysterious group who seem to possess unusual
powers. Suddenly life is anything but boring. While
learning to develop and utilize mind blowing,
incredible abilities he is plunged into an unbelievable
but very real adventure with evil incarnate. Like a
great puzzle, pieces of a grand design begin to fit and
Michael must accept truth and dismiss fiction as he
discovers an ancient prophecy that threatens all life
on this planet and how this threat directly relates to
him. He must understand that he has a part to play in
the events that have already been set in motion in
the first installment of this ultimate theme of good
versus evil.

No Guts, No Story
No Guts, No Glory
Biblical devotional based on the story of David and
Goliath

No Guts No Story
"[Serpa's photographs have] extended what
Eadweard Muybridge did with horses in the 1870s, &
with the human form in the 1880s: in her own way,
Serpa has revolutionized thinking about bodies in
motion."-The New Yorker
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Guts and Glory
Entrepreneurship: no guts, no glory is a provocative
scientifically reasoned book about the impact of
entrepreneurship on the economy and our quality of
life. The author argues for an enterprise and
entrepreneurship-friendly ecosystem in Europe, and
sets out concrete guidelines to achieve this.

Guts & Glory: The American Revolution
Somewhere along the way, our culture lost its
definition of manhood, leaving generations of men
and men-to-be confused about their roles,
responsibilities, relationships, and the reason God
made them men. It's into this "no man's land" that
New York Times bestselling author Mark Batterson
declares his mantra for manhood: play the man. In
this inspiring call to something greater, he helps men
understand what it means to be a man of God by
unveiling seven virtues of manhood. Mark shares
inspiring stories of manhood, including the true story
of the hero and martyr Polycarp, who first heard the
voice from heaven say, "Play the man." Mark couples
those stories with practical ideas about how to
disciple the next generation of men. This is more than
a book; it's a movement of men who will settle for
nothing less than fulfilling their highest calling to be
the man and the father God has destined them to be.
Play the man. Make the man.

Play the Man
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Sound, sensible advice from a hero to frustrated
investors everywhere William Bernstein's The Four
Pillars of Investing gives investors the tools they need
to construct top-returning portfolios--without the help
of a financial adviser. In a relaxed, nonthreatening
style, Dr. Bernstein provides a distinctive blend of
market history, investing theory, and behavioral
finance, one designed to help every investor become
more self-sufficient and make better-informed
investment decisions. The 4 Pillars of Investing
explains how any investor can build a solid foundation
for investing by focusing on four essential lessons,
each building upon the other. Containing all of the
tools needed to achieve investing success, without
the help of a financial advisor, it presents: Practical
investing advice based on fascinating history lessons
from the market Exercises to determine risk tolerance
as an investor An easy-to-understand explanation of
risk and reward in the capital markets

Guts, Grace, and Glory
No Cross, No Crown
This funny blank lined notebook diary makes a perfect
humor gift for a loved one, family member, friend or
coworker. Details Perfectly sized at: 6"x 9" 120 Pages
/ 60 Sheets Black & White Interior with White Paper
High quality paper allows for perfect absorbency for
pens, gel pens, and even markers! Matte cover for a
silky finish that will feel amazing in your hands!
Perfect for gift-giving This blank lined journal paper is
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a neutral wide-ruled paper with a line at the top for
date. The date line automatically defaults to the left
or right depending on which side of the book the page
is printed on. Journals are a big part of the self-help
movement and are often used by people who would
like to write down their thoughts, often during a
particularly challenging transition in their lives, for
example pregnancy, rehabilitation, illness or therapy.
People also like to journal while traveling, taking part
in a new activity (like a class) or when they're
planning something exciting like a wedding or
adoption. Journals are also popular with people who
would like to make a change in their lifestyle, so they
may use it to document their sleeping, exercise,
cleaning or eating habits, their dreams or their
thoughts about their relationship or financial affairs.

Guts & Glory: The American Civil War
Guts and Glory: The Making of the American Military
Image in Film is the definitive study of the symbiotic
relationship between the film industry and the United
States armed services. Since the first edition was
published nearly two decades ago, the nation has
experienced several wars, both on the battlefield and
in movie theatres and living rooms at home. Now,
author Lawrence Suid has extensively revised and
expanded his classic history of the mutual
exploitation of the film industry and the military,
exploring how Hollywood has reflected and effected
changes in America's image of its armed services. He
offers in-depth looks at such classic films as Wings,
Thirty Seconds Over Tokyo, The Longest Day, Patton,
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Top Gun, An Officer and a Gentleman, and Saving
Private Ryan, as well as the controversial war movies
The Green Berets, M*A*S*H, the Deer Hunter,
Apocalypse Now, Platoon, Full Metal Jacket, and Born
on the Fourth of July.

All Guts and No Glory
A practical guide to running a biblical and successful
youth ministry in your church.

Guts & Glory
You can lie down and give up, or you can rise and
keep going Walker's been living life by this motto
since the age of twenty when the girl he planned his
future with shattered his heart and left a hole in his
soul. His time in the military, and current job at In the
Shadows Security, have kept him moving but he's
always felt the ache of that loss. From the outside
Ellie McMaster has led a seemingly perfect life, big
house, rich adoring husband, fancy cars. But it's all
been a huge lie, one that started nineteen years ago
when she walked away from her first love and the boy
who stole her heart. Now time has run out for her and
with nowhere to go and nothing left to lose she'll have
to face down the pain of the past in hopes of saving
her future. But Trace Walker isn't the carefree
teenager she remembers, he's now a muscle-bound
titan with nothing but hurt and anger shining in his
blue eyes. His time in the Army as a Night Stalker
wasn't easy, and he didn't return home whole. Will he
open himself up again and face the risks that come
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with having Ellie back in his life, back in his heart?
Can this be their shot at a happily ever after, or their
final goodbye? Note: Walker is the fourth book of the
Guts & Glory series, a six-book spin-off from my Dirty
Angels MC series. While it's recommended to read
both series in order, each book can be read as a
standalone. As with all my books, this has an HEA, no
cliffhanger or cheating.

The Incredibles Top 10s
Jim Bolen is a true American badass. He's led a life so
on-the-edge dangerous that the details of it will make
you insist¿as everyone else has¿that he shouldn't
have made it through. No Guts, No Glory is the hardknuckle first-hand account of a man whose fierce
dedication to justice and fearless sense of adventure
have taken him from the streets of Dayton, Ohio to
the jungles of Cambodia; from leading enemy POW
"snatches" in the military's top-secret Special
Operations Group to being Hustler Magazine founder
Larry Flynt's personal bodyguard; from squaring off
nightly in a long string of "Road House"-style bar
fights to becoming a South African bounty hunter,
getting paid per head for each terrorist he captured or
killed.And that's only scratching the surface.There is
plenty more action as well, including an international
gun-running scheme that ends badly, and business
adventures that eventually make him a millionaire.
Plus all the blood, guts, motorcycles, women and jail
time that come with the territory.It's all there, and
well-detailed in Bolen's straight-forward and
unadulterated prose¿which is further brought to life
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with hundreds of corroborating photographs, military
citations, awards and medals. If you think he's
bluffing about any of this, think again.For readers of
nonfiction action and adventure, combat stories,
international intrigue, and just plain Fight Club-style
grit and humor, No Guts, No Glory is a must-read.

Guts & Glory: World War II
You must fall before you can rise Former Delta Force
Operator. Scarred inside and out. In the military,
Mercy had seen and done things most people could
never imagine. Now working for In the Shadows
Security, dangerous jobs are his specialty, the more
difficult the better until his boss assigns him to
protect a spoiled, rich woman who never shuts the
h*ll up. He has two ways to stop her running mouth,
but either could get him fired. However, first
impressions can be deceiving, and underestimating
this woman is a mistake Mercy never intended to
make. One that might not only threaten his job but
the carefully built barriers he's surrounded himself
with. Witness to a horrific crime, Parris must leave
Vegas immediately. After her best friend hires a
professional to get her out of Nevada and keep her
safe, she discovers there's more to this emotionally
crippled "bodyguard" than meets the eye. As a
therapist, Mercy's a challenge Parris can't ignore,
even when his walls seem too high to breach. In the
end, will Mercy not only be able to keep her safe but
allow her to save him? Or will he let the woman who's
become his addiction simply walk away? Note: Mercy
is the first book of the Guts & Glory series, a six-book
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spin-off from my Dirty Angels MC series. While it's
recommended to read both series in order, each book
can be read as a stand-alone. As with all my books,
this has an HEA and no cliffhanger or cheating.

Dating
When everything is on the line, great men turn to
strength and faith—in football and in life. In Guts,
Grace, and Glory Dr. Jim Grassi shows how to
incorporate faith and endurance on a daily basis—not
just to win at football, but to win at life. Anecdotes
from the greatest players in the game—Johnny Unitas,
Tim Tebow, Paul Bear Bryant, RGIII, Bryan "Bart"
Starr, Matt Hasselbeck, and more—and their coaches
demonstrate how glory, on and off the field, hinges on
a solid relationship with God and the guts with which
one plays out life’s challenges. The book touches on
several life-affirming topics including setting your
heart and mind on the eternal, living your life as a
model of Christ, and building a legacy that lasts.

Guts & Glory
The climax of this book is an account of the Battle of
Long Tan, which is told here by the most senior
ranking Australian soldier to survive the battle.

No Guts No Glory No Legend No Story
No Guts, No Glory
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No Guts, No Heart, No Glory is based on interviews
with female Muslim boxers, and young Pakistani
Muslim women from Bradford. Our cast of five shaped
the play based on their experiences, their insight, and
what we all wanted to say. No Guts, No Heart, No
Glory is a chance for young women to represent
themselves, to dance, to box, to swear, to get angry,
to enjoy it, to be champions. No Guts, No Heart, No
Glory won The Scotsman Fringe First Award and was
shortlisted for the Amnesty International Freedom of
Expression Award at the Edinburgh Fringe in 2014.

Guts & Glory: The Vikings
'We've got at least seven hours to get what we want
before the sun comes up.' School is over, and Lucy
has the perfect way to celebrate: tonight she's going
to find Shadow, the mysterious graffiti artist whose
work appears all over the city. Somewhere in the
glassy darkness, he's out there, spraying colour, birds
and blue sky on the night. And Lucy knows that a guy
who paints like Shadow is someone she could fall for really fall for. The last person Lucy wants to spend
this night with is Ed, the guy she's managed to avoid
since punching him in the nose on the most awkward
date of her life. But when Ed tells Lucy he knows
where to find Shadow, the two of them are suddenly
on an all-night search to places where Shadow's
pieces of heartbreak and escape echo off the city
walls. And what Lucy can't see is the one thing that's
right before her eyes.

Brave Dad
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What are the Top 10 Features of a Supersuit? What
are the Top 10 Tools of a Super Villain? Dive into your
favorite quotes, scenes, and more from The
Incredibles movies, including scenes from Incredibles
2. When you think you know it all, take a quiz to see
how much of an Incredibles superfan you are!
Celebrate your favorite Disney® moments with all the
My Top 10 Disney books!

Graffiti Moon
Volume 1: His name is Guts, the Black Swordsman, a
feared warrior spoken of only in whispers. Bearer of a
gigantic sword, an iron hand, and the scars of
countless battles and tortures, his flesh is also
indelibly marked with The Brand, an unholy symbol
that draws the forces of darkness to him and dooms
him as their sacrifice. But Guts won't take his fate
lying down; he'll cut a crimson swath of carnage
through the ranks of the damned - and anyone else
foolish enough to oppose him! Volume 2: The evil
Count uses his dark powers to transform a defeated
guard captain into an inhuman horror to combat Guts,
the Black Swordsman. Puck, Guts' pint-sized fairy
sidekick, is captured when he attempts to stop an old
doctor's execution, and he is given as a gift to the
count's daughter, a sweet girl in a gilded cage,
imprisoned by her father in her own room. Guts,
determined to make mincemeat of the Count,
assaults the castle and carves a swath of bloodsoaked destruction through the Count's minions.
Volume 3: Guts, the feared Black Swordsman, finishes
his desperate battle with the monstrous Count,
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cutting and blasting him to gory scraps when the
presence of the Count's daughter makes the monster
hesitate. But Guts won't even have the time to clean
his gigantic sword when the Count's dying pleas
activate the Behelit, summoning the five God Hands,
demon lords of immeasurable power. Guts' journey so
far has been a long road of pain and death, but that's
a walk in the park compared to fighting his way out of
Hell itself!

No Guts, No Glory
A Vietnam veteran describes the war in Vietnam,
discussing his role in taking the Cua Viet River back
from the Viet Cong, saving the lives of five thousand
fellow Marines during the Tet Offensive, and more.
Original.

No Guts No Glory No Legend No Story
Dreams of taking to the air, serving the war effort,
and discovering a world beyond the small family farm
where he was raised led Clete Ernster first to Texas,
where he was the youngest flight instructor in the
Army Air Corps and where he met his beautiful wife,
Kathleen, and then to China, where he flew dangerous
missions over “The Hump.” Returning to Texas with
numerous decorations for “service above and
beyond,” he began a dedicated mission to become
the proverbial American success story. An eager and
ambitious visionary, he overcame personal trials and
challenges to create, from nothing but an idea and
the guts to go for it, a family manufacturing dynasty
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in the small Texas town that became his adopted
home. A recognized leader in both his industry and
community, he was, in 1980, named by President
Jimmy Carter as Small Businessperson of the Year in
Texas and among the top three nationally in a Rose
Garden ceremony at the White House. In his retired
years, his strength and determination served him in
overcoming the life-threatening and debilitating
disease, Guillain-Barre syndrome. Faith, family, and
fearlessness are the hallmarks of his exceptional life
and career. “No Guts, No Glory” is his story.

Berserk Deluxe Volume 1
This is the inspirational and humorous story of the
courageous and often dangerous journey of
Birmingham born cycling legend Robert 'Bob the Bike'
Winstanley. In four years he rode an epic 40,000
miles through 32 countries, completely alone. No
back-up vehicles, no computers or telephones, he
travelled through every country in Central America,
Mexico, Peru, Paraguay, Brazil and Bolivia. Then India,
Nepal, Bangladesh and more Armed with a tent he
slept free anywhere. Bob had many amazing
encounters, narrow escapes and romantic interludes
on the way. Why he set out and what happened will
fascinate you.
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